Date:
June 23, 2014

To:
Providers of Services to those with Developmental Disabilities
From:
Fred William, Superintendent
Highland County Board of DD
Re:
Opportunity to Showcase Your Services 

Plan to participate in the “HIGHLAND COUNTY PROVIDER FAIR” on Tuesday, September 9, 2014 at Hills and Dales Training Center, 8919 US 50, Hillsboro, OH, 45133, from 3 to 6 p.m.  

Highland County Board of DD is providing an opportunity for providers, businesses and organizations to advertise the services they offer to adults and children with developmental disabilities who reside in Highland County. This will be a great opportunity for individuals with developmental disabilities and their families to become aware of the choices they have as consumers of services in Highland County. 

The kinds of choices we would like displayed at this fair may include daily living services, respite care, residential options, employment choices, recreation and social options, and educational options. We encourage exhibitors to include an interactive activity or game and giveaways. Provider participants are sought in both not for profit and for profit services. 
We will invite individuals with developmental disabilities and their families, the general public, and social services organizations in Highland and surrounding counties.
Please complete the enclosed form and return it by July 21, 2014 to reserve your free space at this exciting event. (Register early to ensure a slot.)  An on-going list of exhibitors will be posted on our website at www.highdd.org.
We request all exhibitors provide a door prize to be given away to individuals with disabilities and their families (request items of $20 value or gift card). Light refreshments will be available for all who participate in our Fair. 

We look forward to your participation and hope to hold this event annually for individuals with disabilities and their families of Highland County. An event flyer will be provided to you with your exhibitor confirmation notification, which you may distribute as you wish.
Please call Lori Lippert, at 740-775-5030, ext. 103, or email llippert@socog.org  if you have questions. 

